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DATE: November 6, 2020 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Dylan Andrews, Public Utility Analyst  II, Division of Accounting & Finance 

RE: Docket No. 20190118-WU - Application for increase in water rates in Gulf 
County by Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. 

 
 
Pursuant to Order No. PSC-2020-0167-PAA-WU, issued May 22, 2020, this docket shall be 
closed administratively once Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. (Lighthouse or Utility) filed and 
staff approved the revised tariff sheets and customer notices and the Utility notified staff that the 
Commission Ordered Adjustments for applicable NARUC USOA primary accounts have been 
made. 
 
Lighthouse submitted its affidavit of mailing the customer notices on June 29, 2020. The 
Utility’s tariff sheets were approved by staff for a July 4, 2020, effective date. On September 30, 
2020, Lighthouse filed notification that the Commission Ordered Adjustments have been made. 
 
Furthermore, pursuant to Order No. PSC-2020-0167-PAA-US, Docket No. 20190118-WU 
should be closed administratively. 




